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February 1, 2021 

 

 
TO:  All Members  
 
FROM:  Damien T. K. Kim  
 
RE:  MEETING CANCELLATIONS – FEBRUARY  
 

The following meetings have been cancelled due to the continued COVID-19 pandemic, 
and the current number of positive cases for the island of Oahu. Therefore,  
the following meetings have been cancelled for the month of February: 
 
 Wednesday, February 3, 2021, 5:00 PM:  Unit 2  
 
 Thursday, February 11, 2021, 5:00 PM:  Unit 1 
 
 Wednesday, February 17, 2021, 6:00 PM:   General Membership   
 
 
Vaccinations are currently at 137,000 administered doses, and as more people get 
vaccinated based on risk level and exposure, we are hopeful for better days ahead. And 
while we are all anxious to resume life and miss our normal lives, we need to continue 
being diligent in social distancing, washing our hands as much as we can, and wearing a 
mask at all times. We must continue to do our part to keep our entire state and its people 
safe and protected as best as possible.  

  
Please stay safe and healthy, and let’s keep working together. 

 

 
Fraternally and Respectfully,  
 

 

DAMIEN T.K. KIM  
Business Manager/Financial Secretary 
 
DTTK:ac   
 

        


